
 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Newsletter No. 1 – 9 September 2016 
 

Welcome back to School Year 2016/2017.  I would like to welcome all our new pupils, 

particularly Year 7’s, who have made an impressive start in their first week at our school.  

I would also like to welcome the following new colleagues to All Hallows; they are Miss 

Consiglio (English), Mr Hodgson (Technology) and Mrs Pardon-Gallagher (Modern 

Languages).  Mr Tynan is now working with us as a Teaching Assistant.  I hope that they will 

all have a long and enjoyable time with us. 

Even though we have just started the school year, our planning for the next school year 

begins almost immediately.  To that end I will be visiting our four partner primary schools to 

speak to parents in Years 5 and 6 over the next two weeks.  Next week I will be visiting St 

Teresa’s at 7.00 p.m. on Tuesday 13 September and St Mary Magdalen’s at 7.00 p.m. on 

Thursday 15 September to speak to prospective parents about our school.  The following 

week we visit our other partner primary schools. 

I hope that everybody in our school will have an enjoyable and successful school year 

2016/2017. 

GCSE Results 

This is the first opportunity I have had via the School Newsletter to congratulate the Class of 

2016 on their fantastic GCSE results.  89% of the year group achieved 5 or more A*-C 

grades including English and Maths, the best result in the school’s history by 5%.  Many 

congratulations to them, their families and their teachers on this tremendous achievement.  

We will be celebrating all their achievements in November at our Annual Certificate Evening, 

to which all our former pupils and their families will receive invitations later this half term.  

Congratulations to everyone concerned. 

Senior Prefects 2016-2017 

At this time of the year we appoint the Year 11 pupils who will be our pupil representatives 

for the forthcoming school year, so I am delighted to announce the following details: 

 

Head Girl: Alice Miller  Deputy Head Girl: Eve Varey 

Head Boy: Ben Winterbottom Deputy Head Boy: Harrison Newsham 

Senior Prefects: Caitlin Blackburn, Milissa McCulloch, Anna Rostron,  

Jemima Thompson, Caitlin Wolfenden, Matthew Clayton, James Cooper, Joseph Ellis,  

    Liam McCann, Ryan Woolfenden 

 



PTFA – 200 Club 2016/2017  

The monthly prizes are confirmed as first £40, second £20 and third £10 and the first draw 

for 2016/2017 will be made on Tuesday 4 October 2016.  We welcome new members of the 

200 club, if you would like to support us then please print and complete the enclosed form.  

Good Luck.  

Live Jazz 

The Lancashire Schools Jazz Orchestra and The All Hallows Jazz Band will perform in a 

Musical Extravaganza at All Hallows on Friday 23 September 2016 at 7.00 p.m.  Tickets are 

available from the School Office and priced at Adults £6.00, Children £3.00. 

School Meals 

Menus for the week commencing Monday 12 September 2016. Salads £1.75 – £2.50, 

Potatoes 65p, Baked Beans 65p. 

 

Monday: Homemade Steak Casserole & Yorkshire Pudding served with Mashed 

Potatoes and Vegetables £1.95.  Seasoned Chicken Wrap served with Salad 

£1.70.  Roasted Vegetable Enchilada served with Salad £1.55. 

Salad: Tuna Nicoise £1.75. 

Tuesday: Homemade Sausage Roll served with Mashed Potatoes & Baked Beans 

£1.95.  Smothered Chicken served with Mashed Potatoes & Vegetables 

£1.95.  Cauliflower & Broccoli Pasta £1.55. 

Salad: Chicken £1.75. 

Wednesday: Carbonara Pasta served with Garlic Bread £1.95.  Vegetarian (Quorn) Chilli 

served with Rice £1.70.  Mexican Chicken Wrap served with Salad £1.70. 

Salad: Ham & Pickle £1.75. 

Thursday: Home Cooked Gammon & Pineapple served with Chips & Vegetables £1.95.  

Breaded Chicken Goujons with a Chilli Sauce served with Chips & 

Vegetables £1.95.  Quorn Sausages served with Chips & Vegetables £1.95.  

CHIPS 73p (May only be purchased with another product). 

Salad: Ploughman’s: Ham, Cheese, Pickle & Crusty Bread £1.75. 

Friday: Healthy Jumbo Fish Fingers with a BBQ Sauce served with Wedges & 

Vegetables £1.95.  Chicken Curry £1.95.  Hot Roast Beef & Red Onion Sub 

Roll served with Salad £1.70.  Vegetarian (Quorn) Cottage Pie £1.70. 

Salad: Prawns with a Marie-Rose Sauce £1.75. 

Each day a selection of freshly prepared Sandwiches, Wraps, Hot & Cold Paninis, 

Salads, Jacket Potatoes, Pasta Pots & Pizza will be available.  For any special 

requests, please see a member of our highly trained Catering Team. 

 

(All items are subject to availability) 

 



FOOD ALLERGIES AND INTOLERANCES 

  

IF YOU HAVE ANY CONCERNS, PLEASE SPEAK TO A MEMBER OF OUR CATERING 

TEAM. ALSO, PLEASE BE AWARE ALL OUR FOOD PRODUCTS MAY CONTAIN 

TRACES OF NUTS. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr C J Riding 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 


